

Grammar

1 Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

~~have to~~ can have to
don't have to can't have to

- When you get to the airport, you have to check in.
- When you check in, you _____ show your ticket and passport.
- If you want, you _____ do tax-free shopping after you go through security.
- You _____ buy food on the plane. It's not necessary.
- You _____ take a large suitcase with you on the plane.
- You _____ put on your seatbelt when the plane takes off.

10

2 Complete the sentences with *a/an, the* or *no article (-)*.

- What's the name of your daughter?
- _____ Chinese is _____ hard language to learn.
- We stayed in _____ beautiful house near _____ Cadiz.
- He loves _____ motorbikes but he hates _____ cars.
- You'll see _____ train station on _____ right.
- We sold _____ old car and bought _____ new one.

10

Vocabulary

3 Underline the correct adjective.

- Stop! You're going too fast/slow.
- It's a lot easier/more difficult to learn to ride a bike than to drive a car.
- It's safer/more dangerous to travel by plane than by car.
- It's healthy/unhealthy to walk in polluted cities.
- It's greener/more polluting to walk to work than to go by car.
- It's more inconvenient/convenient to use a motorbike than a car on busy streets.
- It is more comfortable/uncomfortable to travel by taxi than by bus.

6

4 Select the wrong noun (red) in each group.

- 1 get into a car / a taxi / a van / ~~a bus~~
- 2 ride a motorbike / a train / a horse / a bike
- 3 go by foot / ferry / feet / plane
- 4 take a train / a bus / a taxi / a car
- 5 get on a plane / foot / a bus / a boat
- 6 get off a bike / a car / a motorbike / a bus
- 7 get out of a taxi / a train / a plane / a car
- 8 miss a ferry / a taxi / a train / a bus
- 9 drive a car / a lorry / a bike / a bus

8

5 Match beginnings 1–7 with endings a)–g) to make sentences.

- | | |
|-----------------------|------------------------------------|
| 1 I lost _____ | a) my alarm clock. |
| 2 I missed _____ | b) didn't arrive. |
| 3 The traffic _____ | c) didn't start so I took the bus. |
| 4 My car _____ | d) the ferry. |
| 5 The bus _____ | e) my ticket. |
| 6 The train _____ | f) was terrible. |
| 7 I didn't hear _____ | g) was late. |

6

Function

6 Complete the conversations with the words in the box.

about afraid broke don't happen hear
~~late~~ problem ten terribly train

- A: Sorry I'm ¹ late.

B: That's OK. No ² _____.

A: I'm ³ _____ my car ⁴ _____ down.

B: Don't worry ⁵ _____ it.
- A: It's ⁶ _____ o'clock!

B: I'm ⁷ _____ sorry. I missed the ⁸ _____.

A: I ⁹ _____ believe you.

B: It's true! I didn't ¹⁰ _____ my alarm clock.

A: OK. But don't let it ¹¹ _____ again.

10

Reading

7 Read the guide to public transport in Lisbon. Tick the information that is included in the guide.

- times
- number of lines
- names of stations and stops
- prices
- tourist information
- history

Getting about in LISBON

your online guide to public transport



Metro

Lisbon's metro runs from 6.30a.m. to 1a.m. It has 4 lines and 55 stations and it covers the whole city. Trains run every 5 to 8 minutes. It is the cheapest and quickest form of transport to and from the airport. [More](#)

Trams

There are five tramlines in the centre, south and west of the city. They take passengers to areas of the city where buses do not go. The times are different for each line. Some stop as early as 9p.m., others run later. The old trams in the centre of town are very popular with tourists. [More](#)

Buses

The bus lines cover the whole city, including the airport. There are services all day and all night. There are 143 bus lines in and around the city. [More](#)

Ferries

There are three ferry lines. They connect the south side of the river to the town. Ferries cross the river every twenty minutes. The first ferry leaves at 5.20a.m. and the last ferry arrives at 1.20a.m. Not all the ferry lines have the same times. [More](#)

7.1 Read the guide again and answer M (Metro), T (Trams), B (Buses) or F (Ferries)

- 1 Which form of transport runs through the night?
- 2 Which form of transport runs through the night?
- 3 Which form of transport has the largest number of lines?
- 4 Which form of transport goes where other forms of transport can't go?
- 5 Which two forms of transport connect the city with the airport?
- 6 Which form of transport connects two separate parts of the city?

10

Listening

8. Listen to three people talking about public transport in Lisbon. Tick the forms of transport each person talks about.

	metro	tram	bus	ferry
1				
2				
3				

8.1 Listen again. Match each person 1–3 with the journeys a)–c).

- a) from home to work
- b) from work to the airport
- c) from home to the main station

7

Writing

9 Write a description of your best day ever. Tell the reader what happened and why it was so good.

Plan your writing

- Think about the day you're going to write about.
 - What happened first?
 - What happened next?
 - How did your day end? Did it end well or badly?

Check your writing

- Did you use linkers to connect your ideas and sequence events?
- Did you check your grammar and spelling?
- Did you find any mistakes?

	13
--	----

Total:	80
--------	----